From: Randy Hughey

To: Kim Davis; Amy Ainslie
Subject: Comment on Item D, 505 SMC
Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 4:13:01 PM

Hello Planning Commission Members,

I am writing to support granting an amendment to the CUP 22-14 which would extend the initiation time. This
extension would enable the Cortana Group to seek funding which could result in more lower cost housing. Even if
the extension is granted and the investors do not find additional funding, I think that what results is still a good

thing for Sitka: more housing out of an increasingly derelict building.

Randy Hughey
Sitka Community Land Trust

sitkaclt.org
907-738-2999

randywhughey(@gmail.com
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